
 

 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

 

♥Continue to pray for Edwina Summers, Debbie Conaway, Rob 

Conaway, Margret Brand, Harold Phillips, Kenny Cottrell and Buck 

Osborne. 

♥Continue to pray for Patsy Roberts (Linda Huber’s sister) Patsy has 

been put on a heart monitor to determine the reason for the abnormality 

she’s experiencing. 

♥Joann Hall has been diagnosed with breast cancer. Doctors believe that 

once the tumor is removed, she will NOT have to have any further 

treatment. Please lift her up in prayer.  

♥Please pray for Peggy Glaspell as she prepares to go through 

chemotherapy.  

♥Please keep Tim Jorgensen (minister for the Central Church of Christ) 

He’s doing better, but would like to be remembered in prayer. 

♥Remember to keep Harry in your prayers as he is now in India for this 

year’s Missionary tour.  

♥Mary Ann Lipscomb’s son’s father in law dealing with congestive heart 

failure (Paul DeMoss).  

♥Robert Moore will finally be getting into WVU pain clinic.  

♥Joe Frank (neighbor to Kevin, Mary, Betty Jo & Carl) is going through 

radiation for his cancer. Continue to keep him in your prayers. 

♥Continue to pray for Mary Smallwood. Also, she has requested prayers 

for Kyle. He’s having issues with his foot.   

♥Judy Seccuro has asked prayers for the Kovac family. The remains of 

their son (who has been missing for 19 years) was found at the New 

River Gorge.  

♥Betty Jo Shaffer wishes to thank everyone for praying for Sharon Little. 

She appears to be doing better.  

♥Please pray for our college students as they’re on spring break. 

♥The young boy currently being raised by the Huffman family (Levi) has 

been diagnosed with shingles.  

♥Please pray for the family living with the Sparks’. Plans are being made 

for them to move back to North Carolina. 

♥Prayers requested for Mark Nuzum’s father-in-law. Cancer is now in his 

bones and doctors don’t believe they can do any more for him.   
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Happy Spring!! 

 

News and Notes  

Easter Egg Hunt & Luncheon – We will be having an Easter Egg Hunt & 

Luncheon TODAY, Sunday, March 20th immediately following the morning 

service.  Please join us for an afternoon of food, fun and fellowship!  The 

children will have an Easter Egg Hunt following the luncheon.  If you have 

questions, please see Phil Dotson.  Everyone welcome!!!! 

 

Song Night – This evening will be our Song Night beginning at 6:00 PM.  

Please join us as we sing praises to our God. 

 

Wedding Shower – There will be a Wedding Shower in honor of Jason Hatfield 

and Tiffany Boyce on Saturday, April 2nd at 1:00 PM at the Wesleyan Holiness 

Fellowship Hall in Webster (just past the Anna Jarvis birthplace).  The couple is 

registered at Target and Walmart.  Please bring a recipe of your favorite dish.  

Please RSVP to Arnetta Hatfield at 304-265-4681.  All ladies are invited to 

attend.   

 

The West Virginia Marriage Getaway is scheduled for Friday, April 8th and 

Saturday, April 9th in Charleston. If you’re interested in going, please see Kevin. 

 

Baby Shower – There will be a Baby Shower in honor of Stacy Morrison – 

McCormick on Saturday, April 16th at 1:00 PM in the Lower Fellowship Hall.  

She is registered at Target & Baby's R Us.  If you have questions, please see Pam 

Jackson.  All ladies are invited to attend! 

 

Stuffed Animals Needed – Ed & Deb Carpenter are collecting stuffed animals 

for the Newberry Church of Christ.  If you would like to donate, please leave 

them in the tote located in the “Caring Corner”.  For more info, please see Ed or 

Deb. 

 

Bible class teachers - We are still looking for teachers to help out in our next 

teaching quarter. If you can help, please see one of the elders.  

 

2016 Graduates – If you have a child that is graduating High School or College 

this year, please let Joel know ASAP.  We will be having our Senior Recognition 

Night on Sunday, May 15th at 6:00 PM.  There will be a celebration following in 

the Lower Fellowship Hall.   

 

Vacation Bible School – VBS is June 5th – 8th with the picnic on June 9th.  If you 

would like to help, please see Mary Lough. 
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